
 

                  

  

 

PRESS RELEASE OF 9 MAY 2019 

 

Procurement: ANAC and IVASS join the Memorandum of Understanding between 

the Bank of Italy, Consob and Antitrust 

 

The National Anti-Corruption Authority (ANAC) and the Insurance Supervisory Authority 

(IVASS) have joined the Memorandum of Understanding, signed in November 2018, 

between the Bank of Italy, the National Commission for Listed Companies and the Stock 

Exchange (CONSOB) and the Antitrust Authority (AGCM)  the shared management of joint 

procurement procedures pursuant to the provisions in legislative decree  no. 50 of 18 April 

2016. 

 

The Memorandum defines the coordination arrangements between the subscribing 

Authorities in order to identify joint strategies for the purchase of works, services and 

goods, and is functional to the achievement of cost savings.  

For this purpose a technical panel responsible for guidance, coordination and supervision 

will be set up.  

 

The Memorandum of Understanding represents a best practice  on the national scene and 

lays the foundations for enhancing the quality of public procurement, also in terms of 

transparency and anti-corruption.  

https://www.ivass.it/normativa/nazionale/convenzioni-nazionali/documenti/protocolli/Atto_integrativo_con_firme_AGCM_ANAC_IVASS_CONSOB_BI.pdf
https://www.ivass.it/normativa/nazionale/convenzioni-nazionali/documenti/protocolli/Accordo-AGCM-BI-CONSOB-procurement.pdf

